
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Charity & Awareness 

Children in Need.  Friday 13th November.  

• Wear something spotty.   

• Bring loose change in an envelope. Staff have been advised not to handle loose coins handed over by 
children. 

Anti-Bullying Week.  Week beginning 16th November.   

• Wear odd socks on the 16th November.   

• No donations.   

• Children will be receiving extra PSHE sessions on the theme.  

 

Microsoft Teams 

Next week all children will receive their Microsoft Teams login details on a printed letter. Please read the 
information and keep their user details safe and secure. All Home learning will be shared using Teams for the rest 
of this academic year. 

A Remote Learning Policy is also now available on the school website in the policies section. 

School Photographs 

All children have been given an order form for parents to view and order photographs online.  In order to receive 
free delivery, orders need to be completed online by 14th November 2020.  If you have not received an order 
form please inform the school office.  

Lost Item                                                                                                                                                                                                                
Two very sentimental  charms from a charm bracelet have been lost by a parent.  Please hand in to a member of 
staff if you find them. 

 

 

The next Friday Forecast will be Friday 13th November 2020. 

Email admin@wcofe.com if you have any questions or queries. 
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Date Event Notes 

11/11/2020 Remembrance Day 

Poppies will not be sold within school this year.     
Poppies may be purchased through the following link:  

https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/poppy-
appeal  

 

13/11/2020 Children In Need 
Wear something spotty/ silver donations in sealed 

envelopes please. 

16-20/11/2020 Anti-Bullying Week Wear odd socks - more information to follow 

18/11/2020 PTA Bag 2 School  
Please donate unwanted clothes, shoes, hats, belts 

and handbags  

Week 23/11/2020 Remote parents evening More information to follow 

26/11/2020 Christingle assembly More information to follow 

Week 30/11/2020 Remote parents evening More information to follow 

Week 07/12/2020 KS1 Christmas Nativity More information to follow 

Week 07/12/2020 FS2 Tableau More information to follow 

14/12/2020 Flu Vaccinations FS2 - Year 6  

16/12/2020 Christmas Dinner More information to follow 

18/12/2020 School breaks up 2.30pm    
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                                                    PTA Update 

 

 

Cook Book for Christmas.  If you are looking for something to do with your children this weekend, why not cook 
your family favourite recipe as the closing date for the Cook Book entries has been extended to Monday 9th 
November. This will be a lovely keepsake or gift but can only be done with enough entries. They can be 
handwritten or typed and include drawings, pictures, photos. You can be as creative as you want. Please submit 
any entries to woodleycofe.pta@googlemail.com by Monday. If you prefer to give in a hand copy, that is also fine. 
Just look for a PTA member by the apple tree on Monday. 

Bags To School, Wednesday 18th November. If you have any unwanted clothes, shoes, hats, belts, handbags, 
please bring them to school on the 18th November at a drop off point (TBC) in a large carrier bag or bin liner.    

Tea Towels. Many thanks to everyone for their patience on Wednesday whilst ordering their tea towels. If you 
didn't get your order in, you can email woodleycofe.pta@googlemail.com with your order and you will be 
provided with bank details to pay online. Closing date for orders is Tuesday 10th November.  

Christmas cards.  Everyone should have received an ordering card. The closing date for orders is Tuesday 10th 
November. If you have lost the card, please email amy_boyce10@hotmail.com 

Christmas trail. We are sad to say that we have had to cancel this event due to lockdown. We still have the Easter 
Trail to look forward to in the spring. We will just have to make this event bigger, brighter and better. 

Scott Claydon Challenge.  Well done to Scott for undertaking his fitness challenge throughout November. Scott 
will be doing a 5k run and a 5k bike every day to raise money for the school. All the money Scott raises will be 
matched funded by Microsoft so it's a really great fundraiser to support. If you would like to donate, please click 
here. 

https://uk.gofundme.com/f/pknes-a-cause-i-care-about-needs-help?
fbclid=IwAR3c9nuDP60CXpm5dzMXdeKV7Q_FbVGQsQHK_ItCfZfiXnmypIhpRoMBfyU   

 

Our Vision 

 

'At Woodley C of E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, 

we inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 

 

mailto:woodleycofe.pta@googlemail.com
mailto:woodleycofe.pta@googlemail.com
mailto:amy_boyce10@hotmail.com
https://uk.gofundme.com/f/pknes-a-cause-i-care-about-needs-help?fbclid=IwAR3c9nuDP60CXpm5dzMXdeKV7Q_FbVGQsQHK_ItCfZfiXnmypIhpRoMBfyU
https://uk.gofundme.com/f/pknes-a-cause-i-care-about-needs-help?fbclid=IwAR3c9nuDP60CXpm5dzMXdeKV7Q_FbVGQsQHK_ItCfZfiXnmypIhpRoMBfyU

